
Exploring the Archaeology of Clapham Woods: a guided walk with archaeologist James Sainsbury 

Sunday 12th September, 2-4pm, starting at Clapham Church.  BOOK NOW! 

We are extremely fortunate in Clapham to have one of the last truly ancient woodlands in the area, 

which hides a plethora of undisturbed archaeological remains.  

You may have been disappointed to discover that the evening walk on 9th September, organised by 

Worthing Museums, with their archaeologist James Sainsbury, is already sold out.  But never fear – 

James has kindly agreed to run a special walk for Clapham and Patching residents and friends!  We 

will explore the 'lumps and bumps' in the woods and take in the breath-taking views over Long 

Furlong before heading towards Church Hill and its 6000-year-old flint mine complex. 

There will be a modest charge of £3 per head; please book early, as there is a limit of 25 people.  

Email sclmorris48@gmail.com to reserve your place(s). 

 


